

Trinity Calendar for April 30—May 7, 2023

Sunday	9:00 am	Bible Study & Sunday School
	10:30 am	Worship
Monday		
Tuesday	5:00 pm	Men's Wings Bible Study: "Gospel of John"
Wednesday	8:45 am	TCS Chapel
Thursday	10:00 am	Bible Study: (The Book of Matthew)
	6:00 pm	School Board Meeting
Friday		
Saturday	8:00 am	Men of Christ Bible Study: "The God's Have Returned"
Sunday	9:00 am	Bible Study & Sunday School
	10:30 am	Worship w/ Holy Communion
	11:45 am	Voters' Meeting

ATTENDANCE 4-23:

Families of the week: The families

Birthdays:

- 30 April—Heather Geer
- 1 May—Olivia Allen
- 1 May—Gary Dresser
- 2 May—Adeline Olmstead
- 4 May—Tod Silegy
- 4 May—Tim Wolfe
- 5 May—Wanda Chabott

•

Anniversaries:

- 25 April—Woody & Val Woodward
- 28 April—Maurice & Debi Weidler
- 2 May—Bob & Melanie Whitney
- 5 May—Ted & Wanda Chabott



The flowers this morning are given by Debi & Maurice Weider in celebration of their Anniversary.



Pregnancy Resource Center of the Monadnock Region
100 Washington Street, Keene, NH
603 358 6460 - pregnancyresourcekeene.org

A Life affirming ministry that shares the love and truth of Jesus Christ with our community offering free pregnancy related resources with compassion and respect.

We are happy to announce that we have acquired the entire building (short one office on the first floor) at 100 Washington Street, Keene, NH, for our programs at the Pregnancy Resource Center. Please join us for our open house on **Thursday, May 4, 2023, from 5p to 7p** to show our expanded location and to share our vision for the future. We look forward to seeing you there.

The annual *Baby Bottle Blessing* is coming up on **Mother's Day, Sunday, May 14, 2023**. There will be bottles available on that morning for you to take, pray over and make your donation to the PRC. This campaign ends, **Father's Day, Sunday, June 18, 2023**.



The LWML Convention is in Milwaukee in June. Eileen will be attending and taking all the items that we have made to distribute to the different Ministries. The next 2 LWML work days, May 13 & June 10, 9:00 am, will be in the

Fellowship Hall to tie the blankets. Also, remember to bring in your mites. Thank you.



We have expended our Capital Improvement Funds. We are in need of replenishing the bucket. We need the funds to complete

the new Network project. And in light of the continued violence against schools and businesses in the past few months especially, we also NEED to make improvements to our Safety and Security Systems. This is a critical need. If you feel led to contribute to the upgrading and continuation of these projects, please place your contributions in one of the small manila envelopes on the Narthex Table labeled "Capital Improvements" and place it in the offering plate or give it to Larry Miller or Miriam Harkey. Thank you for all your prayers, concern and care. You are much appreciated and a vital part to the ongoing Ministry here at Trinity. Thank you so much.

Trinity Christian School News

Hannaford Helps Schools! NOW THROUGH MAY 27, 2023
Do you shop at Hannaford? If so, please consider donating your Hannaford School Dollars to support Trinity Christian School! New this year is a downloadable App and an online Redemption Hub in addition to the School Dollars Tower you are used to seeing in the store, which makes it so much easier to donate. Flyers on the Narthex back table.



Trinity Christian School PTFA will be hosting a 5K run on June 3. To view the details and support the cause individually or corporately, there are copies on the Narthex Table. See Miriam

if you need more. Thank you from the PTFA for considering supporting this cause, which helps to fund many purchases and events for the school, the teachers and the students.